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Georgia welcomes the presentation of the national report by the Delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran.
We note the efforts of the Government of the Islamic Republic of Iran to create legal framework and necessary structures in order to address existing gaps and challenges and the measures undertaken by the Government in order to fulfill its international obligations.
Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Islamic Republic of Iran:

· To take further steps to give full effect to existing legal framework on promotion and protection of child’s rights.
· To intensify its work towards protection of women’s rights.

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran successful review.


